










Dear Friends of MITC,

For sixty-one years, Mexican Indian Training Center (MITC) has provided a quality,
four-year degree in Bible studies and ministerial training for young men and women desiring to serve our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ.  There is no cost to the students, as all funding for their education and support comes from faithful contributors in the United States.  Tuition for one student is $2,500. per year.
At graduation, the new missionaries work in village churches, preach the Gospel and establish new churches throughout southern Mexico.

Rising cost for food, fuel and utilities in Mexico and a decline in available general
funding for the mission have severely impacted our monthly income and emergency reserves.  In order to continue this outreach that was established in 1956, I ask that you prayerfully consider beginning to financially support or increase your current support for Mexican Indian Training Center.  

Donations to MITC may be made via personal check or electronic bank draft.  Donations also may be made through Pay Pal by going to our website at mitcenter.org.

Thank you for your prayers and assistance in this request.



					David J. Bryant, Executive Director
					Mexican Indian Training Center











